
Annandale – North Springfield Little League 
Special Board of Directors Meeting 

May 26, 2020 – Minutes 
Conference Call, 8:00 pm 

Members in attendance: Don Pedersen, J.R. Wycinsky, Shane Torbert, Brian McMurry, Becky 

McCarthy, Don Forrer, Sean George, Bill Dristy, Dan Dove, Adam LeRoy, Dennis Wright, Tony 

Fiorino, Bryan Patterson 

Call to order: 8:07 pm 

Return to play: Committee met on Thursday, 22 May, and produced an Operational Outline.  

J.R. reviewed the outline.  Plan is to play kid pitch levels in summer from June to early August, 

then play a full fall season at all levels.  Only spring players could play in the summer.  Players 

would play at the same level in summer as in spring.  Phase 1 re-opening plan would not allow 

for practice or for games.  Phase 2 would allow for practices but not for games.  Phase 3 may 

not be until July when we could start games.  Would need to start summer registration in order 

to be ready for the best-case scenario.  Is it worth the risk?  Could still do a 12-year old only 

event, weekend tournament.  Could also do a summer sand-lot league, but that would still 

require safety training of coaches and other league logistics.  How to maintain protocols 

without fixed teams?  What is the liability for the league in these scenarios?  Don F moved to 

cancel the spring season, Dennis seconded, and the motion was adopted unanimously.  Becky 

moved to not have a formal summer season, begin planning for a fall season, and coordinate 

something for the 12-year olds over the summer, Brian seconded, and the motion passed (Don 

F dissented).  Don F will send a draft email outlining the options for families in terms of refunds 

and credits for future seasons.  Will also need to manage uniforms carefully over the next few 

seasons.  Could still do the league’s annual safety meeting this June.  Could cover both the fall 

season and any summer clinics for how to play a game with social distancing or 12-year old 

tournaments.  Plan is to do a virtual safety meeting with iNOVA in mid-August.  Registration 

system can handle the transfer of spring 2020 registration to a future season, as well as possibly 

a survey to poll families as to which option they want.  Bryan moved to set a deadline for 

families to indicate their choice of a refund or a rollover of their spring registration and after 

that to consider it a donation to the league, J.R. seconded, and the motion passed unanimously. 

Adjournment: Dennis moved to adjourn at 9:56 pm, seconded by J.R., adopted unanimously. 

Next Meeting: 3 June 2020 


